COPY OF AIR LETTER

L1OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

1st July, 1954.

Dear Mr. Riddell,

Thank you for your letter of the 15th June regarding
the classification of the "ANDROS VENTURE®. It would be
a sorry conclusion to the considerable effort we made to
get the classification of the 8 tankers 6 in the U.S. and
2 in Canada, were we at this stage to disappoint the
owner, However, the matter is not easy from our point of
view, We are taking the matter up with the New York
office in wiew of their responsibility for arranging the
survey of the machinery during construction.

Pending the clarification of the matter we will not
inform the owner. and I suggest that you do not advise the
owner's represenéatiwe in Mongreal of the class assigned.

Yours sincerely,
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A, R, Riddell, Esq.,
Montreal,

t 1111t}
v AL Al i

OlRoa7-01203 1~ 0965



